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Dear AAIDD members:

 

I wanted to start my first email as President of AAIDD by saying that I am honored to hold this position.  I look forward to serving you in this capacity, and I ask that you please contact me at any time with ideas, your willingness to volunteer on projects, or issues with what is happening with the Association.  My email address is:  JPierson@arcfc.org.   My telephone number is:  301-663-0909.  

 

The next year promises to be a busy one for AAIDD.  We will hire a new Executive Director for the first time in over two decades.  We are starting numerous task forces to work on key areas.  There is a recession that is hugely impacting research and services for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities, and these negative impacts will continue after the recession.  We need to be setting the stage for the needs of people with intellectual and developmental disabilities to be one of the first funded when there is more money in state and federal coffers.  We also need to be exploring models of support and services that more effectively meet people’s preferences and needs and are economically sustainable.   

 

I ask that you be involved in the work of AAIDD to meet these opportunities and challenges.  Joining on of the task forces listed below; participating in a current Action Group, Chapter, Division, Special Interest Group (SIG), Region, or Chapter; or volunteering on other topics of interest to you are all ways that would help AAIDD.

 

The topics for the task forces are:  

 

·        aging and end of life issues, 

·        supports, 

·        support brokerage and service coordination/case management, 

·        environmental health, 

·        health and wellness, 

·        assistive technology, 

·        communication, 

·        social networking and technology for AAIDD members, 

·        employment and transition to a real life, 

·        diagnosis, 

·        consent issues, 

·        death penalty, 

·        parents with intellectual disabilities, 

·        serving people who have both developmental disabilities and mental health issues, and

·        positive behavioral support.  

 

Please send me an email if you have not already done so to join one of these task forces.  Their work will begin in September.  They will look at what AAIDD needs to do to contribute to the knowledge in each of these areas.  Whether you are involved in research, practice, policy, or teaching, please consider joining one of these groups.

 

Thank you.

 

Joanna Pierson 
AAIDD President
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